
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: bill to amend voter ID
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 9:33:46 PM

Dear Electoral Commissioner,
 
I request that the current requirements for voter ID at polling booths remain in force, to
help enable honesty and one vote per voter.
 
I also believe that reducing the threshold for political donations to a trivial $1,000 is a
time wasting and expensive idea which catches normal mum and dad donors (whereas
the current threshold is around ~$12,000 which matches federal election law), and
hereby request that this remain as is.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Belinda Klingner
 

DALBY QLD 4405
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